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November 3, 1938 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your letter reporting reception of K JKH 
on October 19. 'táe are very happy to know that our signal 
was received by you at that time and that it reached you 
in such good condition. 

I telephoned this information to our chief engineer 
who was delighted with the report. 

Let us hear from you again. 

Very truly yours, 

Fred Ohl 
reiKH Program Director 
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